
 .. chasing Butterflies 
A photographic exhibition of British Butterflies by John Vetterlein 

 

 

 

The very best of my 

13 year obsession 

since purchasing my 

first digital camera 

 

 

50% of sale proceeds 

will be donated to 

Butterfly Conservation 

 

 

 

February 2nd to the 27th 2019 at the Harbour Lights Gallery 

The Gallery is open to the public daily 1:00pm to 10pm 

 

Grand Opening 2nd February 7:00 to 9:00pm 

A short introductory talk will commence at about 7:15pm 

 

Meet John and his cameras. Wine & soft drinks will flow! 

Harbour Lights, Maritime Walk, Ocean Village, Southampton SO14 3TL

          Butterfly Conservation  


